
From: Jack Hague
To: Tom Quinn
Cc: Joe Pastore; Kate Throckmorton; Larkin, Elizabeth
Subject: Re: 94 Cannon Road, Jack Hague, Wetlands
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024 10:09:31 AM

C A R E F U L - From outside - CHECK before you CLICK. 
.

Elizabeth,

Can we please review the application at the next regularly scheduled meeting and also we
are granting the Commission extra days to keep the meeting open.

Thanks
Jack

On Thu, Apr 25, 2024 at 9:43 AM Tom Quinn <tquinn@peakengineersllc.com> wrote:

Hi Jack:

I received the comments from the town engineer Tuesday morning at 6:45. I actually didn’t
see them until after 4:00 that day, but that’s immaterial .

Per the Zoom and online recording of submitted information I would have had to have a
response in to the Commission by Tuesday at noon. So, we will have to postpone again.  

Why am I realizing this now.. ? For years we all operated by the rule of if it is a minor
comment, like they are, we would simply show up at the meeting with two copies of the
revised plan and it would be reviewed at the meeting. Covid rules don’t allow this anymore.

 

Jack would you please email Elizabeth Larkin, the Environmental Affairs Assistant
and request that the application be reviewed at the next regularly scheduled meeting
and also state that you are granting the Commission extra days to keep the meeting
open.

 

I have attached Liz on this email.

 

Thank you.
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Thomas S. Quinn, P.E.

Peak Engineers, LLC
Location by GPS: 4 Old Mill Road, Redding, CT 06896

Tele 203-834-0588

Email: TQuinn@PeakEngineersLLC.com

MAIL: PO BOX 312, Georgetown, CT 06829-0312

 

Office Location, old school, : Georgetown, CT Intersection of Rt 107 and Rt 57,

Across the street from The Wire Mill BBQ

 

 

From: Tom Quinn [mailto:tquinn@peakengineersllc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:42 PM
To: jackchague@gmail.com; Kate Throckmorton (kate@elsllc.net); Joe Pastore
(joe@keenearchitecture.com)
Subject: FW: 94 Cannon Road - DPW review letter

 

I received the attached this morning… but I just returned to the office, and  now reading it.

I will do my best to respond tomorrow.

tom

 

Thomas S. Quinn, P.E.

Peak Engineers, LLC
Location by GPS: 4 Old Mill Road, Redding, CT 06896

Tele 203-834-0588

Email: TQuinn@PeakEngineersLLC.com
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MAIL: PO BOX 312, Georgetown, CT 06829-0312

 

Office Location, old school, : Georgetown, CT Intersection of Rt 107 and Rt 57,

Across the street from The Wire Mill BBQ

 

 

From: Santacroce, Stephen [mailto:Stephen.Santacroce@WILTONCT.ORG] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 6:45 AM
To: Conklin, Mike
Cc: Smeriglio, Frank; Tom Quinn; Larkin, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: 94 Cannon Road - DPW review letter

 

Mike, please see latest review letter regarding the revised plans and submitted drainage
report for 94 Cannon Road, attached.

 

Thanks,

 

 

Steve Santacroce, PE

Senior Civil Engineer

Town of Wilton

238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT  06897

(203) 563-0154

 

From: Santacroce, Stephen 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 10:55 AM
To: Mike Conklin (Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG)
<Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>
Cc: Smeriglio, Frank <Frank.Smeriglio@WILTONCT.ORG>; 'Tom Quinn'
<tquinn@peakengineersllc.com>; Elizabeth Larkin (elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org)
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<elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>
Subject: RE: 94 Cannon Road - DPW review letter

 

Mike, please see latest review letter regarding the revised plans, attached.

 

Thanks,

 

Steve Santacroce, PE

Senior Civil Engineer

Town of Wilton

238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT  06897

(203) 563-0154

 

From: Santacroce, Stephen 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 3:35 PM
To: Mike Conklin (Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG)
<Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>
Cc: Smeriglio, Frank <Frank.Smeriglio@WILTONCT.ORG>; 'Tom Quinn'
<tquinn@peakengineersllc.com>
Subject: 94 Cannon Road - DPW review letter

 

Mike, please see attached review letter for the proposed single family home at  94 Cannon
Road.

 

Thanks,

 

Steve Santacroce, PE

Senior Civil Engineer

Town of Wilton
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238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT  06897

(203) 563-0154

 


